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29 June 2017 

Report on June meetings of Helsington Community Land Trust 

 

The regular monthly meeting was held on Thursday 15th June and the AGM was held on Tuesday 27 

June. 

The Trustees were pleased to have received a letter from the Parish Council regarding updating the 

Council and were more than happy for the Clerk to provide a post meeting report. 

Various payments were confirmed and cheques signed. 

The Trustees agreed to meet monthly on each second Tuesday, dependant on business to be 

discussed and decisions to be made. 

 

 

The Trustees were pleased to see the AGM well attended with several people sending their 

apologies, which showed a keen interest in the project from members. Martin Hoggard chaired the 

meeting but indicated that he would step down as Chairman at the end of the meeting. The 

Chairman provided a report on the year, and a Financial Statement was also provided. All members 

present were happy with both reports. Three trustees stepped down from the Board and two were 

elected. 

Members asked questions which were answered by either a Board Member or Andy Lloyd, all of 

which were answered to the satisfaction of members. In summing up at the end of the meeting Mike 

Whelan thanked Martin Hoggard for his time as Chairman, and Andy Lloyd (Project Manager) praised 

the Trustees on their determination.  

 

Martin French 

Clerk 
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